
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 4:49 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift Recieved 
 

 
Hello Steve,   
 
Today a constituent dropped off a cake for our neighborhood services staff. It is a Black Forest round 
cake from Red Ribbon priced at $38.99. We are going to eat a portion of it (we are only a staff of 5) and 
give the rest to our neighbors above and next to our office.  
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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